

10154 - 103 STREET, EDMONTON, ALBERTA T5J 0X8 - 403 • 424-1131

January 13th, 1976

Mr. Bill Nittler 603 West 1st McCook, Nebraska 69001 U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Nittler:

It is not often that we get reception reports from KFAB, "back yard". Many thanks and please accept this letter as confirmation.

Very pleased to hear that you enjoyed your holiday in Canada and hope you will be able to come again and next time include Edmonton. We will be pleased to meet you.

Wishing you success in further DXing.

Kind regards,

CHQT BROADCASTING LIMITED

Frank Makepeace Chief Engineer

FM/jls